
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Festive Greetings! 

Wow! Where did the time go since September. It has been fabulous to see the children settle into their new 

classes. The governors and I have been impressed with the way that everyone in the school community works so 

hard.   

The academy committee has been very busy concentrating on all things teaching and learning this term. We have 

been investigating how the teachers teach and help children remember what they have been taught.  The 

governors met in September and November to discuss these things.  

The governors have been arranging and attending visits to see what is happening in school. We have looked at 

safeguarding, special educational needs, pupil premium, teaching and learning and early years. Mrs Mee has seen 

the year 6 pupils singing at Kings Mill Hospital and said that they were fantastic, and I was delighted to see the 

Key Stage 2 Christmas concert. Well done to you all! 

Thank you all so much for your continued support of the staff and pupils of the school.   

Lastly, on behalf of the governors, I want to wish you all the best for the festive season. See you in 2025.   

 

Kind regards  

Susan Beasley  

Chair of Governors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


